Samantha Pierson

From: Jeremy Erickson <Vern_erickson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 3:10 PM

To: Samantha Pierson

Subject: Conditional use permit annual report
Samantha,

In regards to an annual report for the issued conditional use permit for the marijuana cultivation facility at 3872 Halibut
point road.

The facility is not in production as of this date due to unexpected delays. All the submitted documentation, operating plans,
building layouts, etc have not changed. It is anticipated to be operational approximately the beginning of august.

If you need any further information please give me a call. 907 738 4456
Thanks

Jeremy Erickson

Sent from my iPhone



